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LEO ARRIAGA « JANUARY 2025

Time has passed too quickly!! | returned from the jungle of Peru where | taught on_%&,

evangelism and missions, and immediately began with various events here in El
Salvador. My focus for October and November was a course offered at church on
Basic Truths. This course is for new members and also for people who have never
been discipled. We also had an event where we celebrated Family Day and we
started up a hew group for students. We currently have 8 youth attending. My
prayer is that this group will grow in the knowledge of Christ each day. We have
had various activities with this group of students and it has been great fun!

December was a full month. I've been planning various activities we will have in
the beginning of this year. The medical team from Greenwood, IN arrives this
month; evangelism teams will arrive in February and March from Columbus, IN.
Our New Year is already filling up! Pray God will strengthen and guide us. I'm
excited to continue to preach the Gospel. Glory to God for the opportunity to bring
glory to His Name.

I am profoundly grateful to God for His
care and generosity. | am also thankful
for you, as you have always walked with
me as | minister in El Salvador, as well as
when | travel abroad. There is no doubt
that God joins us together through
prayer to further His Kingdom and to
fulfill His commandment in Matthew
28:19-20.

Thank you, brothers and sisters, for your
love and support, for praying for me and
praying for all that God does in this little
country and in the countries | travel to.

May you and your families have a
year full of blessings. 3 John 1:2
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